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Motion following Notice of Motion 

 

Cambrian Crossing 

 

THAT Administration prepare a report by the end of the fourth quarter of 2018 that provides 

information on: 

 all delays related to the development in Cambrian Crossing. 

 possible options for creating an interim servicing plan that ensures servicing 

requirements are completed in the most cost efficient manner so as to minimize the 

financial burden to all parties including the County Developers, and 

 options for advancing this project so that initial work can begin no later than summer 

2019, and an update on strategies that would improve communication and 

collaboration with developers. 

 

Background 

Councillor Bill Tonita served a Notice of Motion at the October 16, 2018 Council Meeting to 

be presented at the October 30, 2018 Council Meeting. 

 


